
From: Sarajane Cazares [mailto:sarajanecazares@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 11:06 PM 
To: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul) <barb.mcmonigal-st.dennis@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: In support of the sound level variance requested by Beats in Boyd 

 

I live and own the property at 166 Farrington street and am writing to support the request for a 

sound level variance by Beats in Boyd.  The concert series so far has been a great opportunity for 

community building.  The noise level has not caused a hardship. 

Please approve the requested variance. 

Sarajane Cazares 
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